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The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 

NUCLEAR DECOMMISSIONING CITIZENS ADVISORY PANEL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
  

The nuclear decommissioning citizens advisory panel (“NDCAP”) 
established pursuant to Chapter 188 of the Acts of 2016, § 14 will hold a public 
meeting on May 24, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  The meeting will be 
held at Plymouth South High School, 490 Long Pond Rd, Plymouth, 
Massachusetts 02360.  This meeting notice is published pursuant to 
Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 30A. 
 
 At the May 24, 2017 meeting, the NDCAP anticipates receiving public 
comments and discussing the following: 
 

6:00 p.m. 
Introductions 
NDCAP Administrative Business 

6:15 p.m. 

Presentation by Entergy 

 Overview of Plant/Operations 

 Decommissioning Activities 

6:45 p.m. Panel Questions/Comments

7:15 p.m. Public Questions/Comments 

7:45 p.m. Next Steps 

 
The Commission may also discuss any general business of the NDCAP.  
Questions regarding the NDCAP’s May 24, 2017 meeting may be directed to 
Matthew Campbell, Chief of Staff, Department of Public Utilities, 617-305-
3758, matthew.campbell@state.ma.us. 
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